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Dear Presidents, 

The Commission would like to thank the Cortes Generales for their Opinions adopted on 28 April 

2022 on the: 

 proposal for a Regulation of the European Parliament and of the Council establishing the 

Union Secure Connectivity Programme for the period 2023-2027 {COM(2022) 57 final}, 

the 

 proposal for a Regulation of the European Parliament and of the Council amending 

Regulation (EU) No 1303/2013 and Regulation (EU) No 223/2014 as regards Cohesion’s 

Action for Refugees in Europe (CARE) {COM(2022) 109 final} and the proposal for a 

Regulation of the European Parliament and of the Council amending Regulation (EU) No 

514/2014 laying down general provisions on the Asylum, Migration and Integration Fund 

amending Regulation (EU) 514/2014 laying down general provisions on the Asylum, 

Migration and Integration Fund and on the instrument for financial support for police 

cooperation, preventing and combating crime, and crisis management and amending 

Regulation (EU) No 516/2014 establishing the Asylum, Migration and Integration Fund 

and amending Regulation (EU) 2021/1147 establishing the Asylum, Migration and 

Integration Fund {COM(2022) 112 final} and the 

 proposal for a Regulation of the European Parliament and of the Council laying down 

rules for the exercise of the Union's rights in the implementation and enforcement of the 

Agreement on the withdrawal of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern 

Ireland from the European Union and the European Atomic Energy Community and of the 

Trade and Cooperation Agreement between the European Union and the European Atomic 

Energy Community, of the one part, and the United Kingdom of Great Britain and 

Northern Ireland, of the other part {COM(2022) 89 final}. 

The Commission appreciates that the Cortes Generales decided to analyse these proposals and 

welcomes their conclusion that they comply with the principle of subsidiarity. 
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The Commission believes that the political dialogue with national Parliaments is essential for 

linking the institutions and the citizens of the European Union and looks forward to continuing it 

with the Cortes Generales in the future.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Maroš Šefčovič 

Vice-President  
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